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CLICK IT OR TICKET 

 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is participating in the Department of 

Transportation’s “Click it or Ticket Challenge.”  This Enforcement Phase runs from 
November 17

th
 to November 30

th
. 

 

The “Click it or Ticket Challenge” was created to inform the public of the dangers 
associated with not wearing a seatbelt while operating a motor vehicle.   
 

In 2013, the National Center for Statistics and Analysis recorded a seat belt use rate 
of 87.2% for the State of Florida (http://www-nrd.nhtsa.dot.gov/Pubs/812030.pdf). 
The public is reminded that seat belts help save lives, and too often occupants of 
vehicles forget about the impact a seatbelt can make in their own safety.   
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department urges the public to keep themselves and 
their vehicle’s occupants safe, and “click it.” 
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